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TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     hmt@dvclaw.com 

Suite 450 
1750 SW Harbor Way 
Portland, OR 97201 

 
April 6, 2018 

 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem OR 97301 
 

Re: In the Matter of OREGON PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION STAFF 
Request to Revise the Scope of AR 610 and Open Two Additional Renewable 
Portfolio Standard Rulemaking Dockets 
 

Dear Filing Center: 
 

The Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities requests an update to the service 
list in the above-referenced proceeding.  First, please be advised that The Industrial Customers of 
Northwest Utilities has changed its name to the Alliance of Western Energy Consumers  
(“AWEC”).  AWEC’s business address will remain the same. 
 

In addition, please remove Jesse E. Cowell from the service list and note that 
Davison Van Cleve has moved its Portland office to a new address.  Accordingly, the contact 
information for AWEC’s counsel and independent consultant should be updated as follows: 
 

Tyler C. Pepple 
Davison Van Cleve, P.C. 
1750 SW Harbor Way, Suite 450 
Portland, OR 97201 
Email: tcp@dvclaw.com 
Telephone: (503) 241-7242 
Facsimile: (503) 241-8160 
 

Bradley G. Mullins 
1750 SW Harbor Way, Suite 450 
Portland, OR 97201 
Email: brmullins@mwanalytics.com 
Telephone: (503) 954-2852 
Facsimile: (503) 241-8160 
 

 
  Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to call.
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Sincerely, 
 
UU 

/s/ Haley M. Thomas 
Haley M. Thomas 

 
 


